
Welcome to our Christmas newsletter.  
We’ve had another great year at North 
Mere. 

Read on to find out what has been hap-
pening on the farm and what is planned for 
the New Year. 

With all our cottages finished we thought that it was time to re 
vamp our website.  So take a look, we hope you like it. 

www.northmere.co.uk 

North Mere, Pleasance Farm, Chase Lane, Kenilworth CV8 1PR Tel:  01926 863134 Email:  enquiries@northmere.co.uk 

Welcome New Website 

From the 1st January we will be of-
fering a range of added extras that 
you can order or hire from us. These 
will include: 

• Breakfast baskets 

• Frozen meals  

• Cakes 

• Packed lunches 

• Baby equipment hire 

• Baby pack hire 

You can order these before you ar-
rive, but do give us 48 hours notice.  
More will be on our website in the 
New Year  www.northmere.co.uk. 

Happy Christmas and Best Wishes for the New Year  

from all of us at North Mere 
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Events at  
Kenilworth Castle 

There are lots of winter activities happen-
ing at the castle including ghost tours, tra-
ditional games and toy making, and Feb-
ruary half-term family fun trail 

The castle is less than a mile walk from 
North Mere and is open 10am—4pm in the 
winter (except Christmas week). 

On the farm 
Harvest was good this 
year.  It’s the first year 
we’ve grown wheat on 
the farm and it did very 
well, most of it has been 
sold and will be appear-
ing in a packet of bis-
cuits near you. 

New calves arrived this 
autumn aren’t they cute.  
By the spring they will all 
be big enough to enjoy 
the fresh pasture. 

What a great Christmas the kids had last 
year, tobogganing on the farm on Christ-
mas Day.  North Mere made a great winter 
walking retreat for most of December.  The 
kids are looking forward to more snowy 
days.  They think white Christmases are 
the norm! 

The family 

We are all eagerly 
awaiting the newest 
addition to the family.  
Ian and Tamarind are 
expecting their third 
child in February.  
We are going to let 
Tamarind have a few 
weeks off, for good 
behaviour.  Judy will 
be dealing with the 
bookings at the be-
ginning of the year.  

Last Winter Extras 


